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DEEWR Question No. EW0536_12

Senator Back provided in writing. 

Refers to previous DEEWR Question No EW0037_12

Question

Staffing 

Are there any plans for staff reduction?  If so, please advise details ie reduction 
target, how this will be achieved, services/programs to be cut etc. If there are plans 
for staff reductions, please give the reason why these are happening. 

Answer

In 2011-2012 the department is required to meet a staff reduction of approximately 
200, for a variety of reasons relating to budgetary constraints and the changing focus 
of our business. 

The department is managing this reduction through natural attrition and a 
strengthened focus on internal mobility. That is, employees who work in areas that 
are downsizing are being matched to positions in areas that are growing.

http://www.aph.gov.au/Senate/committee/eet_ctte/estimates/bud_1112/answers/EW0037_12.pdf

